
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

           MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2025 

HOCO: Homecoming tickets will go on sale at 3 pm on Wednesday, September 10 on the online school 
store!  Ticket sales end at 3pm on Wednesday, September 24 Tickets are $39 + processing fees.  Only credit 
cards are accepted..  Please note that only currently enrolled LCHS students can attend this dance.  

GENERAL:  Anyone interested in a FREE homecoming dress, see Mrs. Combis in C325.  All of the dresses are 
on display outside of her classroom next to the windows on the THIRD floor, come take a look! 

NHS:   

 All juniors and seniors with at least a 3.33 cumulative GPA should have received an email invitation to 
join Lake Central's chapter of the National Honor Society. If you did not receive an invitation and feel 
that you should have, please see Miss York in Room C312. 

 Tutoring is now available during PTE for all subjects. Tutoring is provided by the members of the National 
Honor Society. Scan the QR code on the flyers posted around the school to sign up.  Contact Miss York 
in C312 with any questions. 

GUIDANCE:   

 AP Exam Registration is now open. The links for the exams (AP Registration Link) and additional 
information (2025-2026 AP Testing Information) can be found on the Lake Central High School 
website. Register before October 15 to avoid late fees. 

 Colleges on Campus throughout the week: 

Monday, Sept 8: Chicago State University after school in the Library. 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 10: Manchester University during lunches on Main Street 
                                     Valparaiso University during lunches on Main Street 
                                     Valparaiso University after school in the Library 
        Northern Arizona University after school in the Library 
 
Thursday, Sept. 11: University of Chicago after school in the Library 
                                St. Mary's College after school in the Library 

 

Bible Club: Bible club will have its first, short call out meeting right after school on Monday September 8 in 
Mrs. Sjoquist's ceramics classroom C125. Please join us if you are interested in Bible Club 

NTeens: Are you interested in meeting new people, volunteering, and planning activities such as dances? If so, 
join N-Teens! The N-Teens call out meeting will take place on Monday, September 8 at 2:15pm in the LGI! 
The meeting will last about an hour. If you have any questions or are unable to attend, please email Mrs. Collard 
at kcollard@lcscmail.com.  

Hispanic Heritage: The Hispanic Heritage Month will be hosting a meeting after school on Wednesday, 
September 10 in room C105. 

 

http://www.totalregistration.net/AP/153112
https://lake-central.lcsc.us/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2025/08/2025_2026_AP_Information_updated.pdf
mailto:kcollard@lcscmail.com

